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Mayor John Stockwood, 
Bingham Town Council. 
 
 
Dear Mr Mayor, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Bingham Cricket Club Committee: we understand that Bingham Town Council 
have a Humanitarian Grant Fund of £25k to support local sports clubs who have lost membership fees 
during these difficult times due to Covid-19. 
 
As I am sure you can imagine Bingham Cricket Club have been hit hard by the lack of any match cricket 
during the 2020 season. We are hopeful that we will begin to get back to some small-scale competitive 
cricket during August but that will have left us without any match fee income for May, June and July. Our lost 
income is offset a little by not having to pay for catering and umpire costs but, as I am sure you are aware, 
we still have to maintain our ground facilities and we cannot afford not to pay insurance costs amongst 
other things. 
 
I have attached a spreadsheet which shows our losses for May to July which come to a figure a little under 
£5k. I would be happy to send you a Handbook for 2020 which lists all the fixtures that we would have 
played at various senior and junior levels in May, June and July. 
 
We hope that the Town Council will look favourably on our application for financial support in these 
extraordinary times. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nigel Lashbrook 


